
Pediatric Rheumatology Unit 

1st Department of Pediatrics, School of Medicine, University of Athens 

Children’s Hospital “Aghia Sofia”, Athens, Greece 

 

 

To whom it may concern,  

Athens, 1st November 2017 

 

 

With this letter, I hereby confirm that we appointed PCO Convin as the official DMC of the 

Paediatric Rheumatology European Society Conference of 2017 that took place between 

September 14th – 17th 2017 at the Megaron Athens International Conference Center and as the 

official organizer of the Young Investigators Meeting 2017 on September the 13th 2017 at the  

Amphitheatre of Choremeio Research Laboratory, Athens Greece. 

PCO CONVIN handled the entire planning and organizing process with the upmost 

professionalism and efficiency. PCO CONVIN can be characterized by their enthusiasm for their 

work, their willingness to satisfy their clients needs and their hard work ethic. This is achieved by 

their excellent staff, who are considerate and responsible professionals. The overall experience 

in cooperating with PCO CONVIN was very positive and all activities and services were 

completed on time and exceeded the anticipated quality. 

We recommend PCO CONVIN without any hesitation and vouch for the excellent quality of the 

services they provide.  

Sincerely  

 

 

Elena Tsitsami 


